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Stephanie Ballango                                               Our Ref: SSD-9835-PA-120
Director 
Consultant to Infrastructure NSW 
P.O. Box R220 
Royal Exchange, NSW 1225 

01/06/2022

Dear Ms. Ballango,

Redevelopment of Sydney Football Stadium – Stage 2 (SSD-9835)
Biodiversity Management Sub-plan, Tree Removal, Condition B27

I refer to your submission dated 20 May 2022 advising the Planning Secretary about the
removal of Tree no. 302 from the project site under condition B27 of SSD-9835. 

I note that the submission: 
 has been reviewed by Infrastructure NSW and no issues have been identified; 
 contains an assessment report, prepared by a qualified Arborist (TreeIQ),

recommending removal of Tree no. 302 due to poor health and unsafe structural
condition; 

 has been lodged as per Action 40 of the Biodiversity Management Sub-plan, developed
in accordance with condition B27 and approved by the Certifying Authority as part of the
CEMP package under condition B23 of the consent; and  

 confirms that the Tree will be replaced by a healthy, advanced size (100L) of the same
species at the same location.

Accordingly, I acknowledge receipt of the Tree Removal Arborist Report, dated 20 May 2022,
for the Department information in accordance with condition B27 of SSD-9835.  

I remind you that the replacement tree is to be replanted as part of the public domain works for
the project. 

If you have any questions, please contact Matt Wood at matthew.wood@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely, 

Dominic Crinnion
Acting Director
Infrastructure Management

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/
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As nominee of the Secretary


